
 
Corunna Middle School Announcements 

Tuesday, March 8, 2022 
School Hours: 7:50 a.m. - 2:35 p.m. ​ ​ Office Hours: 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

 
Daily Introduction:  Good morning, staff and students.  Here at CMS we are true CAVS because we…. 
Choose Kindness 
Accept Responsibility 
Value Safety 
Show Respect 
 
Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
St. Patrick’s Day Shenanigans (Hidden Figures) 
Continue to keep an eye out for the escaped Leprechauns and their Pots of Gold. Remember if you find them, 
please return them to the office.   
 
Monday’s winners were: Grayson Campbell, Aiden Craddock, Josh Hilewsky, Brody Himm, and  Ava Varner 
 
We Are Cavs 
This week, we will have our spirit day to wear our We are Cavs! shirts on Thursday instead of the normal date 
of Wednesday.  Our 4th graders will be going on a field trip on Thursday, and we would like them to wear their 
shirts on this day.  Therefore, we will have everyone participate in this spirit day on the same day to hopefully 
avoid confusion.  
 
Girls on the Run (4th and 5th Grade Students) 
Registration is now open for the 2022 Girls on the Run after-school program!  This exciting opportunity 
coached by 5th grade teacher Mrs. Reed begins after spring break and will run two days a week after school 
from 2:45-4:15 p.m. for 8 weeks.  See the attached flyer for more information.  You can also email Coach Reed 
at kreed@corunna.k12.mi.us with questions.  Girls on the Run Flyer 
 
Spring Musical - The Little Mermaid 
This coming weekend, prepare to set sail and dive into Corunna High School's presentation of Disney's, “The 
Little Mermaid.”  It is a classic tale of love, loss, and ambition with all of your favorite songs.  The performances 
will be held at the Corunna Community Center in McCurdy Park on the following days and times: 

●​ Friday, March 11 at 7:00 pm  
●​ Saturday, March 12 at 7:00 pm 
●​ Sunday, March 13 at 2:00 pm and 7:00 pm.   

Tickets will be sold at the door for $5 for students and children and $10 for adults.  We hope to see you there! 
 
“NO PEANUTS PLEASE” 
Our amazing student population includes more than one student with a life-threatening peanut allergy.  We are 
asking you to make sure you are only bringing snacks and lunch items that do not include peanuts.  
Thank you for helping keep everyone safe. 
 
Birthdays 
 
Lunch Choices 

●​ Biscuits & Gravy  

mailto:kreed@corunna.k12.mi.us
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kNtmrTOm2FWwuWtNg4jkMw0NsNAegJYM/view?usp=sharing


●​ Sloppy Joe 
●​ Berry Parfait  
●​ Hot Dog 

 
Daily Closing:  Those are all of the announcements.  Make it a great day, or not, as always the choice is 
yours! 


